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Hello Barker families.  

 

This past Monday, April 6th, the district conducted a rollout of devices and hotspots for internet 

to those families who do not have connectivity in their households. We understand that not all 

families were able to make the timeframe or families may need an additional or replacement 

devices.  

If you are in need of a hotspot for internet, or a device like a Chromebook for school work, items 

will again be available to be picked up this Thursday, April 9th, from 4:00 – 6:00 pm.  Please 

come to the small gym doors on Quaker road near the bus loop.  

Now that families have the ability to connect to the internet, students are expected to be 

connecting with their teachers, doing the digital assignments, and keeping caught up with their 

learning. Further guidance to families will be made available in the coming days regarding 

grades, earning course credit for graduation, and other academic topics. This is why it is 

important that if a student needs a device, one is picked up on Thursday.   

Thank you all for your continued support and flexibility throughout this process.  

Stay healthy, Barker. We will see you soon. 

  

 

Michael Carter 
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